
May 9, 2019 
 
Please read the updated information regarding our Baccalaureate Mass & Awards Presentation on 
Tuesday, May 14, Graduation Practice on Wednesday, May 15, and Graduation on Thursday, May 16.  
 

Baccalaureate and Graduation Information 

Tuesday, May 14 Baccalaureate Mass and Awards – 6:30 p.m. at St. Charles Borromeo Church. 
A Mass and Award Ceremony will be held at St. Charles Borromeo Church located 

at 601 N. 4th Street in St. Charles.   
Dress code is formal.   
We strongly encourage all our seniors to attend and celebrate their final Eucharist 
together. 
It will be followed by a Senior Awards Celebration.  There is no guest limit. 
 

Wednesday, May 15 Graduation Practice – 9:45 a.m. in Performing Arts Center 
Practice will begin promptly at 9:45 a.m. in the Performing Arts Center.  Students 
need not be in uniform, but must be dressed appropriately for DHS as classes will 
be in session.  Practice will not begin until all are present - so do not be late.   
 
We recommend the young women wear or bring the shoes they will wear at 
graduation to practice walking in them up the steps. 

 
Seniors will receive their graduation tickets and caps and gowns at this time.   
 
Students will fill out the transcript request form indicating where their final 
transcripts should be sent.  Please bring the information with you. 
 
Attendance is required at practice in order for participation in the graduation 
ceremony.  All outstanding tuition balances, fines, and grades must be resolved in 
order for students to participate in graduation.  Caps and gowns will not be 
distributed to students who have outstanding accounts and diplomas will be held 
until such accounts are satisfied.   

 

Thursday, May 16 Graduation – 7:30 p.m. in Duchesne multi-purpose auditorium. 
Seating for guests with tickets will begin at 6:30 p.m. on a first come, first served 
basis.  All graduates are to assemble in the Performing Arts Center no later than 
7:00 p.m. 

 
The young men should be clean shaven with dress shoes, dress slacks and shirt 
and tie.  The young women should wear modest dress clothing, (preferably of a 
lighter color so as not to be seen through the gown), and dress shoes. 
 
At the conclusion of graduation, each Senior is to return to the Performing Arts 
Center to return his/her gown (caps and tassles may be kept by the students).  
Once the gown is returned, the graduate will receive a packet which will contain 



the actual diploma and other important materials.  Grade reports will be emailed 
after the underclassmen have completed exams and grades are finalized. 

 
Senior Finale – St. Peters Rec-Plex after Graduation 

This non-school sponsored celebration is generously hosted by our Senior 
parents.  Students should arrive by 10:30 p.m. when doors are locked.  Doors will 
be unlocked at 4:30 a.m. and students allowed to leave. 
 

 
Thank you again to our students and parents for sharing your time, talents and treasure with us at Duchesne 
High School.  Best wishes on the successful conclusion of your high school experience. 
 
Blessings in mind, body and spirit, 
 
 
Fritz Long 
Principal 


